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Admissions to nursing homes and adult residential facilities 

 

The Department of Social Development has advised that admissions to nursing homes 

and adult residential facilities are to continue in all zones.  

 

However, please note that effective immediately all admissions, re-admissions and 

transfers to nursing homes and adult residential facilities located in the Moncton (Zone 

1) and Campbellton (Zone 5) areas should be placed on isolation with droplet contact 

precautions for 14 days unless otherwise directed by the medical officer of health.  

 

This includes admissions (re-admissions) from hospitals and community and transfers 

between long-term care facilities.  

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

